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Comments: Hello -- and thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposal. 

 

I am a former longtime resident and landowner in the Chiricahuas and have hiked and ridden horseback

throughout much of this magnificent range. Public access to all three of these areas is perfectly adequate as is --

by passenger car, by foot, and by hoof. 

 

I am very much against adding additional roads to any of these three areas. John Long Canyon, in particular, is

home to no less than 40 Sensitive Species. The Forest Service's mission is "to sustain the health, diversity, and

productivity of the Nation's forests and grasslands to meet the needs of present and future generations." The

health and diversity of these three areas needs to be sustained -- without pandering to the 5 percent of the

population who don't "need" to drive their ATVs into them.

 

I strongly suggest NO ACTION.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Wynne Brown 


